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Teacher Appreciation Week

January 26 – 30, 2015
The Parent Association plans a week full of goodies and appreciation culminating in a wonderful themed luncheon for the entire Bishop Alemany staff on Friday, January 30th.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to get involved in the many areas to make this event special such as planning, soliciting donations (coffee, food, raffle prizes) donating materials, printing services, serving the luncheon or even being a part of the clean up crew!  

The committee pre-planning meetings will be: Monday, Sept. 29th at 6:30pm in the Administration Conference Room .  
(enter through the double doors by the Main Office and turn left – room is on the right just past the Main Office)
If you are interested in being a part of this great event please contact Victoria Watson at victoria.watson@me.com 
Tammy Frederick at tammy.m.frederick.cbmd@statefarm.com 

Look  forward to working together to make this a very special event to show our appreciation for our teachers & staff!
